
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION 111 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 

LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 

MAY 2 0 2011 

Robert Turco, Ph.D. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
The Medical Physics Group, LTD. 
11475 Olde Cabin Road 
Suite 200 
St. Louis, MO 63141 

Dear Dr. Turco: 

Due to a change in NRC’s licensing policies, we must obtain possession limits for all materials 
listed on your license. As indicated in your telephone message on May 11, 201 1, we have listed 
the total possession limit for analytical samples as 10 millicuries in Item 8.D. (except as 
specified in condition 17) and a total possession limit for technetium-99m as 100 millicuires in 
Item 8.F. These changes were made in a corrected copy to Amendment No. 8 to your NRC 
Material License No. 24-24392-01. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.aov/readinu-rmladams. html. 

Please contact me at (630) 829-9839, if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

William P.--Reichhold 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 24-24392-01 
Docket No. 030-1 8575 

Enclosure: Corrected copy of Amendment No. 8 
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